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Bulletin | Danfoss Turbocor Compressors 

Customer Notification 
B-CN-128-CN Rev A 7/26/2018 

SUBJECT:   New DTC Website 

主题 ：新的 DTC 网站  

Purpose 目的 

This is to inform our customers that the current Danfoss Turbocor Compressors, Inc. (DTC) Customer 
Support and Service section of the website will soon be replaced with a new, more user-friendly 
website. The new website is intended to provide a better user experience as well as to better align DTC 
with our plans for future enhancements. The new website will initially be available in English, and a 
Chinese option will be rolled out later this year.  
本公告旨在通知客户，丹佛斯 Turbocor 压缩机有限公司（DTC）网站的客户支持和服务板块将更新为更加用户友好的

新网站。新的网站旨在提供更好的用户体验，并使 DTC 与我们的未来增强计划更好地保持一致。新网站的英文版会首

先推出，中文选项将在今年稍晚推出。  
 

 
 

Summary 概要 

With the move to the new website, all users will need to re-register for access, even if you already 
have access to the old site.   
迁移到新网站后，无论用户是否拥有访问旧网站的权限，都需要重新注册后才能访问新网站。 
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We anticipate the website will go live in late August.  Our current website will remain operational for a 
short period during this change.  We will send out a follow-up bulletin providing further details as well 
as information about how to register for the new site. 
我们预计新网站将于八月下旬上线。变更期间，当前网站仍将运行一段时间。我们将发布一份后续公告，提供更多详情

并说明如何在新网站上进行注册。   
 

Action Required 需要帮助 

Please contact your customer service representative (turbocor.cs.na@Danfoss.com) or your Key 
Account Manager if you have any questions. 
如果您有任何问题，请联系您的客服代表（turbocor.cs.na@Danfoss.com）或大客户经理。 
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